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Dr. David S. Walther served his home-town community in  Pueblo Colorado 
for 49 years, and the David S. Walther Memorial Building was dedicated on 
July 30th, 2010, commemorating the clinic he founded at 255 West Abriendo 
Avenue. Dr. Walther was a world-renowned textbook writer, lecturer and 
mentor for several generations of chiropractors and natural health care 
physicians from many disciplines who use applied kinesiology methods.  
 

 
 



 
 

 


